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20 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers of Marcellin Campus students, 

As you are aware the Premier has announced a state-wide lockdown in South 
Australia for the next seven days. 

As a result, Wednesday 21 July will be a school closure day. This time will allow our 
staff to prepare for the commencement of remote learning. This is a school closure 
day and, as such, no online learning will be provided. 

Marcellin Campus will be closed for the duration of the lockdown period. We will 
have a small number of staff on site at our Noarlunga Downs campus to provide 
supervised care to families who require this service. If you are classified as an 
essential worker and you require care for your child during the lockdown, please 
email details including the child’s name and year level and the nature of your 
essential work to admin@cardijn.catholic.edu.au as soon as possible and by no later 
than 8pm this evening. More information will be provided to these families. 

Remote learning will commence from Thursday 22 July and be provided to all 
students via SEQTA. Remote IT support will be available should any student 
encounter problems accessing the SEQTA platform. Please contact 
IT@cardijn.catholic.edu.au or 8392 9400 for support. 

Further information will be provided to both students and families tomorrow to 
support the commencement of remote learning. 

We understand that challenging times and uncertainty raise anxiety. We ask that 
everyone remains vigilant and calm and together we will navigate this situation as it 
progresses. Please be assured that your child’s education, health and wellbeing 
remain our highest priority. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and support. We will continue to keep 
you updated via email. 

 
With kindest regards, 

 
 

 
Dr Paul Rijken 
PRINCIPAL 
Cardijn College 
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